



January 6, 2025

Mr. George H. Balazs Mrs. Linda Balazs 992 Awaawaanoa Pl Unit A Honolulu, HI 96825

Dear George and Linda,

I am deeply grateful for your generous commitment of \$5,000 to The Emily B. Balazs Endowed Memorial Fund and Dean's Fund for Excellence CNCS at Hawai'i Pacific University. Your philanthropic investment will have a significant impact on the University's mission and vision.

Hawai'i Pacific University is committed to fostering innovation in education. This vision manifests in cutting-edge programs, collaborative research initiatives, and a dynamic curriculum that adapts to the evolving landscape of knowledge. Our multicultural community provides students with globally oriented learning environment and cultivates a spirit of creativity and adaptability, ensuring students not only excel in their fields but also contribute meaningfully to a rapidly changing world.

I appreciate your confidence in the work we do at HPU. On behalf of our entire university 'ohana, I am honored to count you as an HPU supporter.

Warmest regards,

John Y. Gotanda

President